
I cannot believe this is officially the last newsletter 
for 2023-2024 year. I had a couple more items I 
could not wait till next year to share so I decided to 
sit on my couch one more time to put another 
newsletter together.   
 

Yes I could be potting some flowers in my pots for 
outside but that will be there tomorrow night. I could 
find something on TV but them I am not one to 
watch much TV.   
 

Since I could not find anything better to do with my 
time, I guess you are all lucky to be getting one 
more letter from me.   
 

Sit back and enjoy!   
 

How are we growing in God’s love?   

End of the year 

Prayers 
I TESTED THE KIDS OUT ONE LAST TIME FOR THE YEAR. ATTACHED 
YOU WILL FIND HOW YOUR CHILD/REN DID THIS YEAR WHEN THEY 
WERE TESTED OUT. I TRIED TO PUT A COMMENT ON EACH STUDENTS 
PRAYER LIST SO YOU CAN SEE WHERE THEY CAN FOCUS ON OR IF 
THEY ARE WHERE THEY NEED TO BE FOR NEXT YEAR.   

I WOULD ENCOURAGE YOU OVER THE SUMMER TO STILL PRACTICE 
THESE PRAYERS SO THEY DO NOT FALL BEHIND.  

LET ME KNOW IF YOU HAVE ANY QUESTIONS ON THIS.   

Special points of 
interest: 

 Pray daily to the candle. 

 Know that Jesus is 
everywhere.   

 God loves you 
unconditionally.   
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I am going to touch on this again as I had a meeting with the teachers that 

volunteered their time this year to PRE the following Wednesday after PRE was 

done . I am going to be short several teachers for next year. I really need a couple of 

you to help out at PRE.  I encourage you to give of your time for one year to help out 

the program. If you help teach, your dues for next year would be waived. I can tell you 

that you do not have to know everything about our faith in order to teach. The books 

and/or videos step you through the lessons you present to the kids. The kids are 

sponges to learn as much as they can about our Faith. If you don’t know the answer, 

you are able to tell them “You know, that is a great question, let me find that answer 

and I will let you know next week”   

Next year, if parents do not step up to help out, unfortunately the classes that I don’t 

have teachers for will have to be taught at home and then we will schedule time each 

month for them to be tested on.   

Trust me, I know none of you want to teach at home so talk with another parent to 

see if you can team teach (this would be where you take turns teaching each 

Wednesday night).  If we all pull together, we can make this next year a success for 

all the kids.  Call me if you have questions about teaching.   

Teachers 

Do they know you are Christian by 

your Love?   

What does that mean?    

Treat everyone with Love. 

Do you talk to Jesus daily? I bet 
He would like to hear from you.  
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2nd Grade—First Holy Communion 

Congrats to Aiden who made his First Communion 

this year. Aiden was the only 2nd grader here at 

PRE but he was sure excited when it was finally his 

day to receive Jesus. He told me he was excited to 

receive Jesus at his Grandma’s church. He also told 

me that he likes the Blood of Jesus and will take it 

the next time it is available.   

Congrats again Aiden, we are very proud of you!!!! 


